
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

BRUCE KING 
GOVERNOR 

January 19, 1983 

POST OFFICE BOX 3088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 827-2434 

McClellan Oil Corporation 
Suite 1000 Security Bank Building 
P.O. Drawer 730 
Roswell, NM 88202 

ATTENTION: Jack L. McClellan 

RE: Injection Pressure 
Increase for Sulimar 
Queen Waterflood 

Dear Sir: 

Pursuant to the information presented on the McClellan Sulimar Queen 
Waterflood by Mr. Joe Johnson of Stephens Engineering on January 19, 
1983, the injection pressure l i m i t a t i o n on those wells affected by 
WFX Admirdstrative Orders Nos. (377j 486 and 487 are hereby rescinded 
and replaced with the injection pressure l i m i t a t i o n of 1000 psi. Case 
No. 7774 w i l l be dismissed on February 2, 1983, due to the above condi­
tions. 

I f you have any questions on thi s matter, please c a l l me at (505) 827-
5803. 

Sincerely, 

JDR/OS/dp 

cc: Artesia D i s t r i c t Office -
Attn: Les Clenments 


